
Summary of work line 4 meeting of the ToShare Observatory on the 

knowledge of the distribution of wealth 
 
Held on Tuesday, March 26, between 9:00 and 10:00 am, at the Deanery (3rd floor) of the Faculty 
of Labour Relations and Social Work of the UPV / EHU. 
 
Attend: Mª Luz de la Cal (UPV/EHU) and Ángel Elías (UPV/EHU). Excuse their absence: Sofía 
Marroquin (Oxfam-Intermon) y Jon Bernat Zubiri (UPV/EHU).  
 
In the meeting, according to the order of the day sent, the following topics are treated:  
 

1) Information about the steps that been made in the Observatory: contact with entities  
of which already 23 participate, creation of 6 working groups that meet this week,  12 
students who work as volunteers, the website that is currently in Basque and Spanish  
but soon it will also be in English, and preparation for its delivery in the next days of the  
newsletter. Likewise, the idea of creating a forum on the website, which allows it to be 
extended on social networks. 

2) A presentation is made of what each one works in relation to this topic.  
3) In possible contributions it is considered that Oxfam-Intermon has been working for 

some time on this subject, so Sofía can play a role of reference. The importance of 
sensitizing and training is discussed, as well as being able to address what in each society 
and historical moment is considered a fair distribution of wealth, in contrast to existing 
and perceived reality. 

4) As a coordination proposal, a summary of the meeting will be sent and permanent 
contact will be maintained by email and, when deemed convenient, also in person. Sofia 
will act as a facilitator, sharing materials and promoting a debate on this topic in the 
Forum. 

5) Other topics mention the importance of favoring contacts with students who may be 
dealing with this topic and with other researchers. 


